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About FDP

The Faculty Training Program started at 11.00 am on 8th February 2023 with 60+

faculties of the Department of Computer Applications and Computer Science, CSH,

SRM IST. Welcome address for the FTP were given by Dr.S.Albert Antony

Raj,Deputy Dean, Department of Computer Applications which was followed by

an introduction to the Programme and chief guest by Dr.G.Kalpana, Asst.Prof and

Head, Department of Computer Science. The programme starts with the

presentation by the resource person Mr.G.Sriram, Specialist in product handling

and marketing of medical equipment, A heartfulness trainer.

He focussed on the basics of meditation concepts. Practical sessions were given on,

Day1: Science of meditation

Day2: Befriending stress

Day3: Inner connection

Day4: Art of meditation

Day5: Silence is the language of heartfulness

Participants discussed various aspects with Mr.G.Sriram regarding their personal

experience. Most of them talked about their enriching experience at the FTP.

Thereafter Dr.R.Thilagavathy gave Vote of Thanks. The feedback links were

circulated with all the participants. Certificates were prepared and mailed to the

participants. This marked the end of the programme.
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